

This card certifies that

Yousef Radi Al Hassan



has fulfilled the Level 2 requirements of SSPC's (PCI) Protective Coatings Inspector Certification Program

SSPC President

Certificate Expires: 12/31/2021 Certificate ID: 88765

Exam Language: English

SSPC (PCI) Protective Coatings Inspector - Level 2







VERITAS



Yousef Radi Al Hassan

Has fulfilled the Level 2 requirements of SSPC: The Society for Protective Coatings'

PROTECTIVE COATINGS INSPECTOR PROGRAM

And is awarded
4.5 Continuing Education Units

Exam Language: English

ID#: 88765

Expires: 12/31/2021

Course Date(s): 7/8/2017 - 7/13/2017

Location:

Damman, Saudi Arabia

Instructor(s): Jayes Matthew

Bring M.

/ Mismelly Worms

SSPC Executive Director

SSPC President



www.sspc.org 800 Trumbull Drive Pittsburgh, PA 15205 P: 412.281.2331 T: 877,281.7772 F: 412.444.3591

August 28, 2017

Yousef Radi Al Hassan Al- Qahtani Pipe Coating Industries P.O Box 1980 Dammam Eastern 31411 Saudi Arabia

Dear Mr. Al Hassan,

Congratulations on your successful completion of SSPC's **Protective Coatings Inspector Program (PCI) – Level 2 Certified Inspector** course and exams given 7/8/2017 - 7/13/2017.

Enclosed:

- (1) Certificate of Completion
- (2) Wallet Card

The PCI Level 2 certification is awarded for a period of four years. Information on recertification will be forwarded to you six months prior to the expiration date of your certification. It is the responsibility of each certified individual to keep SSPC current on your contact information (e.g. home or business address; email address; phone number.) SSPC will not be responsible for certifications that lapse because a reminder letter was sent to an incorrect address.

With your successful completion of the PCI Level 2 program, you may be eligible to apply for the PCI Level 3 exams.

To learn more about the PCI program, please visit our website at www.sspc.org, or contact Nicole Lourette at (412) 281-2331, Ext. 2204 or lourette@sspc.org.

If you have questions about your certificate, please contact Nathan Wyman at (412) 281-2331, Ext. 2234 or wyman@sspc.org. Thank you for attending, and we look forward to seeing you at our future programs.

Sincerely,

Brian Skerry President

Please note: As of March 1, 2011 there will be a \$15 member/\$25 non-member replacement fee for duplicate certificates. There is no charge to email a PDF copy of certification